
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 13th June 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’ 

               

  
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

        
          
 

 

  
 

 

                           Last Week’s Attendance 

Y1Dr 97% Expected Attendance 

Y1Di, Y2W 96% Expected Attendance 

Y4S, Y4G 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y5K/S 94% Concern of under achievement 

Rec C 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y3Kn 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y3Ke, Y6D 91% Risk of under achievement 

Y2B 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Rec P, Y5C 88% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y6K 85% Serious risk of under achievement 

Important Dates  
 23.06 – 26.06 - Tibshelf Transition 
 26.06.25 – RSE Day 
 25.06.25 – New Reception Parents Meetings 
 27.06.25 – INSET Day – School closed 
 30.06.25 – INSET Day – School closed 
 01.07-03.07 - Tupton Transition 
 02.7-03.07 – Hasland Transition 
 11.07.25 – Sports Day 
 17.07.25 – 23.07.25 – Transition time in school 
 21.07.25 – Year 6 Prom 
 22.07.25 – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
 23.07.25 – LAST DAY OF TERM (Normal finish times) 

 08.09.25 – Start of the new school year 
 

Group Photographs 
This morning our children  
have had their class  
photographs. Our Year 6  
children have also had  
individual photographs taken to make 
a leavers souvenir.  
 
As soon as the proofs are sent into 
school, your child will bring information 
home of how to order a copy. The 
leavers books will be given out nearer 
the end of the school year. 

Sports Day 
From next week, we will be making sure  
that all children have been allocated a  
Sports Day Colour.  
 
Most children (not Reception) will have a letter after 
their name either B (Blue), G (Green), R (Red), Y 
(Yellow). In preparation for Sports Day (11.07.25), 
please can you make sure your child has a plain 
coloured t-shirt that matches the letter after their 
name on their Class Dojo page. 

Big Bonanza Breakfast Club 
We have had an amazing time in 
Breakfast Club this week. 
 
Mrs. Lester has worked exceptionally 
hard to ensure there has been a range 
of activities and visitors to make the 
week a huge success.   
 
 
 

Mrs. Keyes Parents Evening 
Unfortunately, Mrs. Keyes was unable to offer  
her Parents Evening meetings at the end of 
April due to illness.  
 
She has now messaged parents of children in her 
class to offer a Parents Evening appointment on 
Monday the 23rd and Tuesday the 24th of June. 

Happy 10th Birthday  
In Assembly yesterday, Miss  
Shepherd shared photographs  
of our old school building and our new 
school being built back in 2015. 
 
We cannot believe that our school is 
already 10 years old (officially opened 
08.06.15). 
 

Pokémon and Football Cards 
Sadly, we had a number of  
incidents with children falling  
out over Pokémon and Football  
cards. Due to the upset and conflict 
between children, I am going to have 
to say that children are no longer 
allowed to bring cards into school. 


